
NEIL ARMSTRONG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

FIFTH GRADE SLIDESHOW NOTICE 

February 2023 

Dear 5th Grade Parents/Guardians, 

Now is the time to send in up to five (5) photos of your 5th grader for our upcoming 5th Grade Slideshow, 
which will be presented at the 5th Grade Promotion in May. Please send at least one current photo and 
additional photos of your choice (baby, toddler, early elementary, last year, etc.) If you choose to send 
prints, please send them in an envelope or baggie with your child’s name and homeroom teacher’s name 
and they will be scanned and quickly returned.  Photos on a USB are also acceptable. The slideshow has 
become a very special part of our  5th Graders’ Promotion ceremony!  
Please send the photos to Mrs. Morrison through the “Remind” app., or you may upload them via the link 

below or email them directly  to her at the email below.  Please be sure to include your child’s first and 

last name. 

Upload link:  https://forms.gle/yUHYiCpVhbSeP9zVA 

email:  Beth.Morrison@yourcharlotteschools.net  (Type “5th Grade” in the subject area. ) 

Please submit all photos as soon as possible. In addition, please consider also submitting group photos of 

our 5th graders from their time at Neil Armstrong (Kindergarten- 5th grade). Think: class parties, music 

programs, field trips, etc.  Some of these photos may also be included in the slideshow.  

We will be sure to include pictures of every 5th grader, so small group/large group pictures are especially 

helpful.  Your help in submitting photos for this project is very much appreciated. THANKS! 

 

Sincerely,  

B. Morrison 
Mrs. Morrison 

Slideshow Coordinator 
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